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Mr. Bryan, Superintemfentis Departmeﬁt’bnimﬂ
castle Line, telephoned and expressed thanks for our letter
of the 15th instanb.

Unfortunately, in their letter of the 8th
{nstent on the second page they used the worad "we
of Qere and he would be yery much obliged 1f the names
assist

of one or two other vyegssels could be furnished to &

in the enquiry in New Yorke

19¢h July, 1938



